
 
 

Elder, Estate, and Probate Law Committee  
 
To:  Lycoming Law Association 
 
From:  Elizabeth A. White, Chair 
 
Date:  December 20, 2017 
 
Re: 2017 Annual Report for the Elder, Estate, and Probate Law Committee  
 
The Committee held regular meetings this year on April 11, 2017, July 11, 2017, and 
October 10, 2017. Changes and proposed changes to the laws impacting elder, estate, 
and probate were discussed at meetings, including Orphan’s Court Rule changes. 
 
The Elder Law Committee voted to add Estate and Probate matters to the subject 
matter of the group to broaden the scope of discussion and revised the name 
accordingly 
 
The Committee made further revisions to the Revocable Living Trust Seminar 
Consumer Warning and posted this on Facebook. The Committee is exploring options 
for paid advertisements for the Revocable Living Trust Seminar Consumer Warning 
when we are aware that the companies are giving presentations locally 
 
The Committee compiled a list of additional LLA members who indicate that they 
practice in the area of elder, estate, and probate law to be included on e-mails about 
meetings in 2018. We are looking to increase the attendance at quarterly meetings. 
 
We are exploring options to collaborate on other projects related to elder, estate, and 
probate law in the legal community. 
 
The Committee did not distribute any funds in 2017. 

 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Elizabeth A. White, Chair 
 


